
 

 

SAINT FRANCIS XAVIER ACADEMY 

INCLEMENT WEATHER POLICY 
 
In case of inclement weather, parents should listen to the local radio and television stations for 
updates.  You may also receive a message from the school via “School Notify” regarding closings, 
delayed openings or early dismissals.  We follow PRINCE GEORGE’S COUNTY PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
for weather related emergencies. 
 
If Prince George’s County Public Schools open two hours late due to inclement weather, Saint 
Francis Xavier Academy will open two hours late.   
PLEASE NOTE:  On days of delayed openings Before Care is not available. 
 
If Prince George’s County Public Schools open two hours late due to inclement weather on a 
previously scheduled early dismissal day for Saint Francis Xavier Academy, Saint Francis Xavier 
Academy will not open. 
 
School may open late or close early due to inclement weather or other emergencies.  It is important 
that the school has current emergency contact information to reach parents/guardians or other 
designated persons when there are early closings.  Please be advised that during such emergencies, 
the Extended Care Program will not be offered. Please refer to the 2019-2020 Parent/Student 
Handbook. 
 
 
 

SAINT FRANCIS XAVIER ACADEMY 

INCLEMENT WEATHER POLICY 
 
In case of inclement weather, parents should listen to the local radio and television stations for 
updates.  You may also receive a message from the school via “School Notify” regarding closings, 
delayed openings or early dismissals.  We follow PRINCE GEORGE’S COUNTY PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
for weather related emergencies. 
 
If Prince George’s County Public Schools open two hours late due to inclement weather, Saint 
Francis Xavier Academy will open two hours late.   
PLEASE NOTE:  On days of delayed openings Before Care is not available. 
 
If Prince George’s County Public Schools open two hours late due to inclement weather on a 
previously scheduled early dismissal day for Saint Francis Xavier Academy, Saint Francis Xavier 
Academy will not open. 
 
School may open late or close early due to inclement weather or other emergencies.  It is important 
that the school has current emergency contact information to reach parents/guardians or other 
designated persons when there are early closings.  Please be advised that during such emergencies, 
the Extended Care Program will not be offered. Please refer to the 2019-2020 Parent/Student 
Handbook. 
 
 


